
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Gene Matthews <GMatthews@RichardsonPlowden.com>

Date: 12/1/2016 1:16:00 PM
Subject: Dec 8

Gene – Do you still have room in your employment law seminar?? If so Rebecca Schmisa and I would like to attend 
from the Governor’s office.
 
 
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
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